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15th April 2021 

 

Year Two – Great Fire of London Visitor 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Date of Visitor in School Thursday 29th April 2021 

Location In School 

Approximate cost £5.50 

Dress requirements or kit list School Uniform 

Meal requirements Normal School Meal/Packed Lunch 

Any additional equipment required No 

 

We are writing to inform you of an exciting visitor who will be coming to Year Two on Thursday 29th 

April to enhance our learning about the Great Fire of London, our current topic.  

 

‘Sir Wiliam Petty’, an economist and friend of Samuel Pepys, will be coming to share his 

experiences of the events of 1666 with the children as well as planning and delivering a range of 

exciting activities based on this topic. He will be coming ‘in character’ accompanied by artefacts 

and many stories to tell! The visit will serve as an excellent starting point to our diary entries which 

we will be writing subsequently in role as Samuel Pepys.  

 

We are committed to ensuring the visit is Covid secure so we have amended our own school risk 

assessment for the purposes of the visit alongside using our visitor’s own personal one. The visitor is 

a highly experienced teacher and practitioner and has worked with us for several years in many 

character forms; therefore we are confident of this being a safe experience for all pupils. If you do 

have any concerns about the visit in relation to Covid-19, please do speak to Mrs Shillaker who is 

coordinating the visit alongside Mr Evans.   The visitor will be working in Year Two for the whole day 

and no adaptations need to be made according to lunches or uniform.  

 

If you wish your child to participate in this visit, please ensure you tick the consent box on SCOPay. 

There will be a charge of £5.50 to cover the cost of the visit. This is a voluntary contribution and no 

pupil in the group will be omitted from the visit, but if we receive insufficient funds then the visit 

may have to be cancelled.  If you have applied and are eligible for Free School Meals, or have 

previously claimed for free school meals, the full cost of the visit will be subsidised by school. Please 

do not make a voluntary contribution in this case. You can apply online for Free School Meals at 

www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals 

 

We are sure your child will really enjoy the day and have many stories to tell afterwards!   

 

 Kind regards,  

 

Mrs H Shillaker, Mrs T Liddle and Mrs Z Akhtar  

Year Two Class Teachers 

http://www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals

